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Information Letter no. 02-2011

Dear Member Federations,

With regard to our first information letter of this year we are now in a position to

give you the promised details of the website of the 5th European Cadet

Championships, organised in Klagenfurt (AUT). Please open 

www.kacfencing.at

and you find all necessary details. In this connection we remind you to book your

eventual needed flights early to obtain the best prices for your teams. Also note

that there is a limited amount of flights per day to Klagenfurt, and the most

frequent flights are going via Vienna and Munich.

Please also observe the following details:

• The participating age this year is for fencers born in 1994 and later.

• You can register only through our website www.eurofencing.com with the

login and password you have received from our administrator Julius Kralik.

In case you need assistance, contact him under julius.kralik@gmail.com; in

all other cases follow the information on the championship’s website.

• All nominated referees for Klagenfurt are already informed about their

designation through their federation and contacted by the organisers.

• According EFC/CEE Championship rules you must have paid your yearly

membership fee prior to the championships. This can be done by bank

transfer to our account or in cash at the Championships in Klagenfurt.

With best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate

Postfach 1138

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
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